
 

1-1-1 Tennodai, Tsukuba, Ibaraki 
 305-8577 Japan 

 

Ho Chi Minh City, March 20th, 2019 

 

Dear Friends and Colleagues, 

Re: 10th Summer Research Program in Biomedical and Environment Sciences 

 

We are pleased to announce our annual event, the 10th Summer Research Program at 

University of Tsukuba. The Faculty of Medicine and the Faculty of Life and Environmental 

Sciences would like to invite our partner institutions to apply for the Program to be held from 

July 16th – 26th, 2019. 

Selected students will be assigned to a laboratory within the Faculty of Medical Sciences or 

Life and Environmental Science. The students will take part in research, attend lectures and 

present their research results. During the two-week period, both international and Tsukuba 

students will have an opportunity for cultural exchange and scientific discussion. 

We plan to have special lectures and social events. Cultural talks are also planned to provide 

the students with opportunities to learn about Japanese culture. The students are expected to 

work hard and play hard and get the most out of this program. We sincerely hope that the 

Summer Research Program becomes an unforgettable experience for all the participating 

students. 

We would like to ask you to spread the words to prospective students. In particular, we are 

interested having undergraduate and graduate students who are considering to attend graduate 

school or obtaining doctoral degree in biomedical or life science. 

For more information, please visit: 

http://www.global.tsukuba.ac.jp/summer/summer-research 

For inquiries, please contact: summerresearch@md.tsukuba.ac.jp  

Application period: April 1st - 15th (Japan time), 2019. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Dr. Kazuya Morikawa (Prof., Dr.) 

Director of Ho Chi Minh City Office, University of Tsukuba 

 

Ho Chi Minh City Office, University of Tsukuba 

Add: 1st Floor, the 15-Floor Building, University of Medicine and Pharmacy HCMC 

217 Hong Bang St., Dist. 5, Ho Chi Minh City 

Tel: 028 3952 6007 – 0932 514 923 

Email: ut.vietnam@un.tsukuba.ac.jp 

HP:   http://www.kokuren.tsukuba.ac.jp/overseas_offices/hcmc_office/index.html 

FB:   www.facebook.com/tsukuba.hcmc 
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